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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to support the expansion at Golden Peak.  We have two alpine racers

who will be attending the Vail Mountain School next academic year and the expansion is vitial to safety and

training opportunities available to these athletes.  We look forward to the approval of this expansion.  Thank you.


